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[bookmark: Date][bookmark: _GoBack]
October 21, 2015

VIA EMAIL AND OVERNIGHT MAIL
[bookmark: Addressee][bookmark: Re]
Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

	Re:	Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. BNSF Railway Company
		Docket TR-150284

[bookmark: Salut][bookmark: Salutation]Dear Mr. King:

[bookmark: StartOfDoc]	Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket is BNSF Railway Company’s Response to Bench Request No. 4, with Certificate of Service, regarding information requested regarding the Federal Railroad Administration’s directive on McKenzie valves.  Hard copies are being sent by overnight mail.

Sincerely,

FOSTER PEPPER PLLC

/s/ P. Stephen DiJulio

P. Stephen DiJulio
PSD:das
Enclosures
cc:	Julian Beattie, Office of the Attorney General, Utilities and Transportation Division
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